

Memorandum

Date: March 18, 2025

To: Water Resources Subcommittee

From: Dick Ehrman, Water Resources Coordinator

Subject: Water Resources Subcommittee Meeting Minutes – March 2025

The Water Resources Subcommittee met on Monday, March 17 at 5:30 PM at the LPSNRD office. Subcommittee members present included Don Jacobson (Chair), Melissa Baker, Deb Eagan, Gary Hellerich, Luke Petersen, Larry Ruth, Anthony Schutz, and Mark Spangler. Other Board members present included Bob Andersen. NRD staff present included Mike Sousek, David Potter, Steve Herdzina, and myself. Director Jacobson called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM, and a quorum was present for the meeting.

A. Presentation of Ground Water Management Plan Annual Review (NO ACTION)

Steve Herdzina shared a PowerPoint presentation overviewing the activities of the Ground Water programs for calendar year 2024. This Annual Review of preceding years' activities is required by the current Ground Water Rules and Regulations, and is typically presented in March. Following the presentation, NRD management and staff answered questions from the Subcommittee members. As is typical, an abbreviated version of the presentation will be given to the entire Board of Directors at their March meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:31 PM.

Enclosures

cc: Bob Andersen

Corey Wasserburger